
Save the date! 
SENIORS – CLASS 0F 2025 

CAP & GOWN INFORMATION 
 

Caps and gowns will be sold on Wednesday April 30, 2025 in the 
community center @ TAHS from 2:00 PM-5:00 PM.  Caps and gowns 
will be available to purchase in our main office after this date for any 

student who doesn’t purchase them on April 30th. 
 

The following requirements MUST be met prior to this date in order to 
purchase a cap and gown: 

 
 Owed textbooks or their monetary value 
 Library books and fees owed 
 Fundraisers owed 
 Uniforms (sports, ROTC) to be returned 
 Industrial Technology projects owed 
 Lunch monies paid to Food Services 

 
The cost is $16 CASH ONLY for a cap and gown to be paid on 

that day.  *NO REFUNDS* 
 

See Mr. Delaney with any questions regarding caps and 
gowns 

 
 
 
 


